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February 02 2022 

 
The regular meeting of the Livingston Planning Board was held February 02, 2022 
and opened at 7:00. 
 
In attendance were Chairman Phil Schmidt, Martin Nayowith, Stephen Thibault, 
Bernie Stickles, Chip Keil, Robert Bellinger and John Ross. 
 
Absent: 
Brian Molinski 
Attorney Ted Hilscher 
Engineer Michelle Mormile. 
 
Correspondence: NONE.  
 
A motion to accept the minutes of the January 05, 2022 minutes was made by  
Robert Bellinger and 2nd by John Ross.  All voted AYE.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Richard W. Sardo representing Charles Bily and Richard Bily a Subdivision 
application to subdivide 2 acres from 14 acres. Property (152.00-1-16) located on 
the East side of Old Route 82. 
 
The Board reviewed the application and set a public hearing for March 02, 2022 at 
7:02. 
 
A motion to close the meeting was made by Chip Keil and 2nd by Robert Bellinger.  
All present voted AYE.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Next scheduled meeting will be held March 02, 2022 
Meeting closed at 7:05. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Eileen Yandik 
 Secretary Livingston Planning Board.  


